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Tuesday 12th November 2019

Dear Ms Finch-Saunders,

Following Dr Gore’s letter, I do not feel that I have any more to add on the status of the 
University of London Institute in Paris (ULIP) as an academic institution and I hope that his 
letter has been able to clarify the unique nature of ULIP to the Petitions Committee.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all members of the Committee for their 
participation and interest in this matter thus far and I hope it can be resolved soon.

Best regards,

Alanna Jones 

 


